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015vw Micholitz to Sander




Boma, 13th October 1885

Dear Mr. Sander,

I have carried out my stated intent to travel up the Congo river until Vivi, but I cannot report good results.

Between Banana and Boma there is some vegetation, but nothing other than Lissochilus giganteus, which I have not collected thus far. I also found 2 or three parasitic orchids, one of which looks like a Bulbophyllum but has very small flowers. Otherwise, there was nothing……

With kind regards,

Yours truly,


W. Micholitz

Translated by: Maren Talbot
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